Toronto Field Naturalists’ Club peE

October Meeting

Monday, October 5, 1959, at 8.15 p.m.
at the
ROYAL ONTARIO MUSEUM

Speaker: Prof. A. F. Coventry
Subject: "The Naturalist in Modern Society"

As naturalists, what is our philosophy and what is our place in this age of
materialism and rapid change? How can we contribute to the present and to
the future?

Professor Coventry, from his rich store of wisdom and from his collection

of fine colour slides, will present us with a lucid and stimulating discussion
of a topic which will appeal to all thoughtful people.

Qutings
For information regarding fall outings please see the following page.

Botany Group

The Botany Group will meet on Thursday, October 15th, at 8.00 p.m. sharp,

in the library of Eglinton Public School, Eglinton Ave. and Mt. Pleasant Rd.

This will be Members' Night, and slides taken during the past spring and

summer will be shown. New members welcome.

President - Mr. Sherbourne Drake Secretary - Miss Florence Preston,
HU 3-9530.

Fees now due

Now is the time to pay your fees of $2.00 for the 1959-60 season. We urge
that you mail these to the Secretary (see bottom of next page) and save lining
up at the meeting. If you have changed your address, please let us know.

Audubon Screen Tours

As you will see from the announcement which has already been mailed to you, we
have a very fine series of Audubon Screen Tours in store for this season.
Encouraged by the complete sell-out of last year's tickets, we have undertaken
to sponsor the lectures for two-night stands this year. This means twice as
many tickets to sell. As we have a considerable financial stake in this
undertaking it is most important that we have a good attendance for both nights
of each lecture. You can help a great deal by (a) buying tickets for your-
self and your family, and (b) giving these lectures all the publicity you can --
talk about them, show the folder to friends, etc. This is entertainment with a
wide appeal.

Christmas Cards

The Federation of Ontario Naturalists have produced a beautiful nature greeting
card, using the prize-winning design submitted by Mr. Robert M. Bateman. Samples
will be on display and orders will be taken at the October meeting. By ordering
then you will benefit your club as well as the F.0.N. Price - $1.50 per doz.

(More announcements on the next page!)
































